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for 

The Norfolk County Mosquito Control Project 

Dear Advisory Committee Member, 

The Norfolk County Mosquito Control Project is preparing for an advisory committee 
meeting on Wednesday October 3 1" at 9:30am. The format for this years meeting will be 
similar to last years. I again would like to make this years meeting primarily a field 
meeting. We have one new project that we would like to complete this season. (Phase 3 
of the Meadows Marsh, Quincy). We will visit this site in Quincy and review our 
proposal. I have included a copy of an aerial photolmap of the site where we will meet at 
9:30 -Victory Rd in Quincy. 

I would also like to visit some past sites so you can see completed projects and how they 
look now. Last year we intended to do this but were prevented by time constraints. We do 
not have enough time to review all past projects so 1 will choose a couple that are 
relatively close together that also present good and bad results. The following are 
previous site locations of OMWM projects we have completed. 

Upper Blacks Creek Marsh, Quinc:y 1999LZOOO 

Audubon Avenue Marsh, Braintree 2001/2002 
Call Road Marsh, Weymouth, 200 I12002 
Pearl Street Marsh. Weymouth 2 0 0 1 ~ 0 0 2  

Granite Avenue Marsh, Milton 200:3f2004 
Third Marsh, Quincy 200312004 
Neponset West Marsh, Quincy 200312004 

Gemantown Marsh, Quincy 200512006 
The Meadows Marsh,Quincy 2005LZOO6 

First Marsh, Quincy 200612007 
The Meadows Marsh 2, Quincy 200612007 

If anyone has any site suggestions or questions please respond in the next few weeks 
(781) 762-3681 Saltn~arsli~d;al~~lob;II-&a, ~ 

David Lawson 




